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Please Welcome our 
 

December VIP’s 
 

Martin Dickey 

Director of Bands 

Fort Mills H.S. 

South Carolina 
 

Jay Webb 

Director of Bands 

Avon H.S. 

Indiana 
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Believe it or not, last month was my 10th anniversary with the Company, and             

without question they have been the ten most challenging and rewarding years of 

my career.  Looking back ten years ago - the economy was strong, the majority of 

band instruments were produced in the US and Japan, funding for band programs 

was a non-issue, and “The Big Four” at the time were Selmer, UMI, Yamaha and 

Leblanc.  Back then, the component companies making up Conn-Selmer were         

comprised of 12 manufacturing facilities and 3 corporate offices. 

Today, most student band instruments are produced in the Pacific Rim with the 

U.S. being a distant second.  The economy went south in the 4th quarter of 2008 

and hasn’t rebounded to its pre-recession levels.  The current economic conditions 

have negatively impacted funding for school music  programs as well as forced 

dealers to utilize more used instruments versus new in their student rental pools.  

We are now Conn-Selmer Inc., we operate 6 manufacturing facilities and 1                     

corporate office, and we are the only remaining full line band/orchestra                         

manufacturer left in the U.S., and we are committed to remaining a U.S.                     

manufacturer. 

There is no question we have faced many challenges over the past 10 years and  

will have more to come in the future.  But the entire Conn-Selmer team should be 

proud of what we’ve accomplished, under very challenging conditions, and that 

today we are a financially sound company with a bright future. 

It’s been an incredible 10 years and I thank every          

Conn-Selmer employee and teacher for their                  

contribution, support and commitment to be the best.  

I wish you and your families a very happy and safe              

holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

John Stoner 

President/CEO 

Conn-Selmer, Inc. 

 

A 10 Year Retrospective 

Links 

  

www.csinstitute.org 

 

www.conn-selmer.com 

 

www.namm.org 

 

www.nafme.org 

 

www.amparents.org 
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2012 Midwest Clinic: An International Band & Orchestra Clinic 

Conn-Selmer Staff, Faculty & VIP Schedule 
 

Wednesday, December 19 
8:00-9:20am W375AB Dr. Tim Lautzenheiser Welcome Address 
 

1:00-2:00pm W375E  VIP Rob Myers, Guest Conductor Shadow Ridge Middle School Honor Winds Concert 
 

1:10-2:10pm W179  Beth Sokolowski  Dynamic Evidence! Design, Deploy and Declare the Value of 

       Music in Education 
 

2:30-3:30pm W181  Frank Troyka  From Pass-offs to Passion: Reaching Student Ownership 

       through Assessment 
 

2:30-3:30pm W185  Marcia Neel, Panel Moderator  Tips for Success: Secrets Revealed from  

                              Leading Instrumental Music Educators to Make Your Job Easier 
 

5:30-6:45pm W375AB Dr. Tim Lautzenheiser, Guest Conductor—The United States Air Force Band Concert 
 

Thursday, December 20 
8:30-9:30am W190  VIP Chip Staley, Guest Conductor Neuqua Valley high School Chamber Strings  
 

8:30-9:30am W375E  VIP Matt Temple, Director New Trier High School Symphonic Wind Ensemble  
 

12:00-1:00 CC20BC NAMM Live from Midwest Teleconference 
 

1:30-2:30pm W181  Dr. Tim  Lautzenheiser An Interview with Frank Battisti Focusing on Creating,  

       Recreating and Consuming Music: The High School Band as 

       a Component of a High School Instrumental Music Program 
 

1:45-2:45pm W190  VIP Charlie Menghini, Guest Conductor Claribel Clarinet Choir Concert 
 

2:30-3:30pm W184  VIP Chip Staley Clinic with Neuqua Valley High School Chamber Orchestra— 

      Working with Winds in the Full Orchestra 
 

4:30-5:30pm W186  Jimmy Catalano  Percussion 101: Refresher 
 

4:30-5:30pm W187  Beth Sokolowski & Dave Branson Through the Eyes of the Administrator: Making  

                  Music Relevant in an Academically Driven Curriculum 
 

Friday, December 21 
8:30-9:30am W184  Amanda Drinkwater, Director Clinic with Marcus High School Wind Symphony 

        It’s Not Just Concert F Anymore: How to Develop 

        Ensemble Skills During Your Warm-Up 
 

9:00-10:15am W375AB VIP Charlie Menghini  VanderCook College of Music Symphonic Band  
 

12:45-1:45pm W375E  Gary Markham, Guest Conductor Walton High School Symphony Orchestra Concert 
 

3:30-4:30pm W181  Dr. Tim Lautzenheiser, Moderator Public School or Grad School: Next Steps for the 

        Young Teacher 
 

5:00-6:00pm W375AB VIP Joni Perez, Director The Woodlands High School Wind Ensemble Concert 
 

Saturday, December 22 
10:00-11:00am W186  VIP Charlie Menghini  The Importance of Music Advocacy: It’s Time 

        to Toot Your Own Horn 
 

11:15am-12:30pm W375AB VIP Amanda Drinkwater, Director  Marcus High School Wind 

          Symphony Concert 
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SupportMusic invites you to RSVP HERE!  for a special teleconference          

“Live” from the Midwest Clinic. 

Thursday, December 20, 2012 

10:00 a.m. PST / Noon CST / 1:00 p.m. EST 

 

Conversations on Advocacy 

Music Achievement Council Update 

Voices from the Podium: Music Educators at the 2012 Midwest Clinic 

Are You Social? 
Please add the                       

SupportMusic Facebook 

page to your social media             

planning and outreach. 

We'd love to see a post 

about music and music 

education from you, your 

constituents or your     

business on our Facebook 

News Feed - and so 

would nearly 1,900 of our 

online Friends!  

 
Text MUSICED to 

99000 
to join the                          

SupportMusic.com            

mobile list and get 

monthly music education                  

advocacy news and           

important action alerts 

sent directly to your             

mobile phone. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001_WCCVM7Yq9Rh8FqRxUnfJnSwZTL7802pn9uYCzfyUuX6U8pFKe6j3SgUdPeWvZy0lamKr_wuOxYpAJDoR0g0VH_lGvimn8eXWTFX8E_PU8VX6Omf9TMp371w6medRAS6WLK0AOMiYs95UAoqJ_Uh_03xCyT4yxIpoohsFjOq8yJeUIK4nzqd4iP9Y3pnvUVgW5SUEtHaYTq5W7buEm6wB_mPuB1pkLh
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ltBefZOkVFUUTc_Ded6g5Cvt0ty5e3hPZrbKlHhmy7J9H6iRNKAcNiriIyOqYe78jd6FcPPBfmbKGPo0u1miBU3CbDUtZmBJcruiGhJ06HE9pc2CfxyEgPorE6PUFjS4xe9LdSs1BtSMhZyBu5IkTF9JPJhojpZpukEAE58GcmZrhMHhp1adXPYzkN4aQWIZ0oiVgDWIOeSi72BRViZtOQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001_WCCVM7Yq9QqCsP5tb8yUvn931aie-POwtTxoBBno0lXd5yaDpSOWzH6BoW4N7UTriLBBuoTDYfjgEhrdAyvYI4DM7LzshrC4RXGwe5YR4yvNj2oQajPyAjTKARlPOvC
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Music Advocacy’s Top Ten for Administrators 
 

1. A group of second grade students in inner-city Los Angeles received piano training twice a week, 

and they used specialized computer software that related the piano lessons to math concepts. On   

standardized math tests, fifty (50) percent of the second graders scored as well as fifth grade students 

in affluent Orange County, California. The scores of the entire second grade group were equal to the 

scores of fourth grade students in Orange County. 
- “Music On the Mind,” Newsweek, July 24, 2000 
 

2. In a 2000 Gallup Poll, seventy-five (75) percent of respondents believe learning a musical            

instrument helps students do better in other subjects, such as math and science. 
- Gallup Poll Shows Strong Support for Putting Music in Every School’s Curriculum, Giles Communications, 2000 
 

3. Second and third grade students who were taught fractions through musical rhythms scored one 

hundred (100) percent higher on fractions tests than those who learned in the conventional manner. 
- “Rhythm Students Learn Fractions More Easily,” Neurological Research, March 15, 1999 
 

4. Students involved in arts programs had significantly higher class attendance rates than a comparison 

group. 
- Pamela Aschbacher and Joan Herman, The Humanitas Program Evaluation, 1991 
 

5. Classroom teachers in Rhode Island noted improved behavior and attitudes among a test group of 

students given intensive arts training. 
- “Music Training Helps Underachievers,” Nature, May 26, 1996 
 

6. More than nine out of ten people believe that schools should offer musical instruction as part of 

their regular curriculum. 
- Americans Love Making Music – And Value Music Education More Highly Than Ever, American Music 

Conference, 2000 
 

7. Teachers in schools with strong arts programs report greater professional interest, motivation, 

self-development, and increased innovation in the classroom. 
- Champions of Change federal study, 1999 
 

8. States should mandate music education for all students, according to seventy-eight (78) percent 

of respondents in a 2000 survey. 
- Attitudes, NAMM (International Music Products Association), 2000 
 

9. Ninth grade students in a Chicago arts program achieved reading scores that were a full grade level 

higher than students not in the program. All other variables, including race, gender, and                      

socioeconomic status, were equal in this study. 

- CAPE Study, President’s Council on the Arts and Humanities, 2000 
 

10. When faced with a problem to solve, students in music and the arts produce more possible              

solutions, and their solutions are more creative, according to 

a nationwide study. 
- N. M. Weinberger, “Arts Education Enhances ‘Real Life’ Personal Skills,”                                                                                                                 

MuSICA Research Notes, Spring 2000 



Division of Education 
Dr.  Tim Lautzenheiser 

Vice President of Education 

TimACT@aol.com 

260-410-0717 cell 
 

Jennifer L. Grice 

Director of Education & Outreach 

jgrice@conn-selmer.com 

859-351-2987 cell   574-523-0651 office 
 

Kendra Ellington Nafziger 

VIP Coordinator 

knafziger@conn-selmer.com 

574-323-6258 cell   574-523-0629 office 
 

Grant Johnston 

Program Coordinator  

gjohnston@conn-selmer.com 

 

CONTACT  US  ANYTIME  

574-523-0701 office 
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